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The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2716 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2716 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2716 would modify language in the Kansas Cybersecurity Act to clarify statutory 

requirements and make other technical changes.  

  

 The Office of Information Technology Services indicates enactment of the bill would have 

no fiscal effect on agency operations.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Kristy Nissley, OITS 

 Karen Clowers, Legislative Services 

 Sandy Tompkins, Office of the Secretary of State 

 Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Kim Holter, Children & Families 

 Randy Bowman, Corrections 

 Connie Hubbell, Aging & Disability Services 

 Jeff Scannell, Department of Administration  


